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Philip Seccombe

Police and Crime
Commissioner
for Warwickshire

PCC / Chief Constable
Weekly Meeting

Open Minutes 30 May 2023

Meeting Record:

Commissioner

Chair Philip Seccombe TD (PCC)
Police and Attendees: Philip Seccombe TD (PCC), Sara Ansell (SA)
Crime

Apologies: Emma Daniell (DPCC), Polly Reed (CEX)

Minutes : Esther lon

Warwickshire
Police

Attendees: Debbie Tedds (CC), Ben Smith (ACC)
Apologies: Alex-Franklin-Smith (DCC),

Date of Next
Meeting

27.06.2023

Actions and Matters Arising

Reference

Discussion

Action
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Matters raised by Warwickshire Police

Reference Discussion Action
01/30/05/2023 | Operational Matters

ACC Ben Smith updated on policing matters that had

taken place over the last week and weekend.
02/30/05/2023 | Just Stop Oil Protest — Stratford

ACC Ben Smith updated on how this protest had been

managed by the police.
03/30/05/2023 | OCC

CC advised that the weekly performance figures had

not been released yet due to the bank holiday.
04/30/05/2023 | Travellers

CC updated that there have been reports of two

traveller encampments both set up on private land.

Matters raised by the PCC

Reference Discussion Action
05/30/05/2023 | Police Officer Starting Pay

The PCC asked to be updated. The change will be

implemented on 1 June 2023.
06/30/05/2023 | Uplift Programme

PCC asked the CC for an update. The CC is

confident the force will achieve the national

milestones for uplift maintenance figures, the first

being in September
07/30/05/2023 | PEQF

A conversation was had around PEQF and how

that is progressing. The 3-force collaboration will

commence on 1 July and run for 2 years with a

break clause after 1.
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08/30/05/2023 | Chief Inspectors

PCC fed back the Chief Inspectors have been well
received in their new roles. The 3-geography split
is working for the residents and the force, and they
can become more efficient. ACC Ben Smith agreed
with the PCC and said the new structure is helpful
and positive how it has landed so far.

The PCC mentioned that all police officers should
be made aware of the wide range of support
services on offer to victims because we want the
victims to get a better experience.

Upcoming Meetings and Events

Reference Discussion Action

09/30/05/2023 | OCC - Royal Visit

Date confirmed.
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